
 



MAYOR FRANKLIN: Thank you. Good evening. We're going to 

reconvene into open session with a comment from City Attorney 

Quinn Barrow. 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: Thank you, Mayor. Earlier this evening, 

the City Council went into closed session for the items 

identified on the 4:30 agenda. With respect to item 1-A, the 

case of Shenbaum and O'Brien versus the City of Manhattan Beach, 

the City Council gave direction to the City Attorney. And with 

respect to item I-C, public employment, the City Council gave 

direction to our city's independent recruiter. With respect to 



the City Manager position, there was no other reportable action 

taken. 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Great. Thank you. With that, we're going to 

adjourn from closed session, and I welcome you to City Council 

regular meeting for Tuesday, August 20th at 06:00 p.m. 


